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<<ADDRESS3>>

Dear <<MRMS>> <<LAST>>:Officers
Mr. Stuart Rosenberg
Chairperson
Atty. Carolyn McCaffrey
Vice Chairperson/Treasurer
Ms. Barbara Walton
Secretary

Directors
Mr. Graeme Bazarian
Ms. MaryAnn Burke
Mr. Mike Demers
Mr. Glen Ford
Ms. Joyce Keating
Ms. Carol LaLiberte
Mr. Jeff Lomma
Mr. Kiran Majmudar
Ms. Mary McCarthy
Mr. Charles Miller
Mr. William Searle
Ms. Jacki Tamayo

Please note:
The Asnuntuck Foundation 
and the venue will follow 
the most up to date 
COVID-19 Safety Protocols 
issued by State Health 
Department.

La Notte is State of
Connecticut Certified in the 
COVID-19 protocols; as well 
as ‘SafeServ’ certified.

Feel the Music:
 

Scan the QR Code to
learn more about
Upscale Dueling Pianos.

Music legend Bruce Springsteen, once said, “The best music is essentially there to provide you 
something to face the world with.”

We all have had to face incredible challenges this past year, and through music, we hope to face 
the world together and start rebuilding.  It is on this musical note, that we ask you to partner 
with the Asnuntuck Community College Foundation for Dueling Pianos – “Music and Song 
for Scholarships” on Thursday, May 20, 2021. This new fundraiser features an hors d’oeuvres 
reception, a silent auction and a live musical performance at La Notte in East Windsor under their 
event tent. 

Guests will be entertained by New York City’s Upscale Dueling Pianos— an interactive, comical, 
and high-energy show featuring two pianists on stage singing and interacting with the audience. 
Favorites like Piano Man, Don’t Stop Believin’, and classics from Sinatra and The Boss will have 
guests feeling like they are a part of the show. This is guaranteed to be an exciting evening filled 
with music and song for a good cause. 

The success of this event is crucial to the students in our community who rely on scholarships 
from the Asnuntuck Foundation to remove barriers and to help them further their education. 
In sponsoring this event, you have an immediate impact by giving students the opportunity to 
succeed. Grateful for the Foundation’s assistance, Asnuntuck student Alicia St. Peter shared, “I am 
so thankful to Asnuntuck supporters! Not only have they provided me with an amazing learning 
experience, but I am able to afford to stay in classes full-time through scholarships from the ACC 
Foundation. I would not have been able to earn a degree without scholarship support.”

By supporting this scholarship event, you exhibit your commitment to higher education and 
workforce development in our community. A form outlining sponsorship opportunities is enclosed.  
These exciting packages are inclusive of direct student support and great marketing exposure for 
your company that will create a positive influence, and will have everyone on their feet singing 
and dancing!

Let’s listen to the music, and face the world together. Together, we can make a difference and 
provide opportunity for Asnuntuck students in 2021.

Sincerely,

February 1, 2021

The Asnuntuck Community College Foundation is a 501(c)(3) organization.  
Gifts to the Foundation are tax deductible to the full extent of the law.

170 Elm Street   |   Enfield, CT 06082   |   860-253-3041

Robyn Lee Miller, Co-Event Chairperson
MorningBird Media
413-271-7288

Jeffrey Lomma, Co-Event Chairperson
Northwestern Mutual
413-896-1593


